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We should be good stewards of our planet, its environment and its inhabitants. This means
respecting and protecting all species and the places they live. One way we can do this is to ban
scrubbers. All scrubbers do is convert harmful exhaust into harmful water pollution, and this is
poisoning Puget Sound. Let's give the cruise industry the opportunity to prove they want to be better
and have them stop poisoning our waters. We, and our marine life, deserve better.


